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The Permanent Representation of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Special Procedures Branch of the United Nations Office of the High Commissioner for
Human Rights and has the honour to herewith acknowledge receipt of the joint
communication sent by the Working Group of Experts on People of African Descent and
the Special Rapporteur on contemporary forms of racism, racial discrimination,
xenophobia and related intolerance, with your reference AL NLD 1/2018, dated 21
September 2018. The Permanent Representation of the Kingdom of the Netherlands has
transferred the joint communication to relevant counterparts in The Hague and hopes to
be able to provide a comprehensive response at our earliest convenience.

The Permanent Representation of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Special Procedures Branch of the United Nations Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.
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